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For more infomation phone 02 9267 4195  or email enquiries@fpdn.org.au

Getting ready for the NDIS

First Peoples Disability Network (Australia) is holding a workshop for Aboriginal people with 
disability, their families and carers to share stories, yarn about the National Disability Insurance 
Scheme (NDIS) and provide support with planning our way.

Where: Jimmy Little Community Centre Hall, 19 Cecily St Lilyfield

When:  Wednesday 16th May, 12:00pm to 4:00pm

Lunch and Afternoon Tea provided.

Artwork: Person Centred Care by Wiradjuri artist Paul Constable-Calcott

www.fpdn.org.au

Eremea is providing transport to and from the Jimmy Little Community 
Centre for Aboriginal people with disability and their carers that reside 
in the Inner West. 

For Transport bookings contact Eremea on 1300 118 880.


